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MCTXSheriff Searching for Identity Theft Suspect 
    

On February 11, 2018 Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to 9900 
Cassowary Dr. Conroe, Texas in reference to a Fraud. When Deputies arrived they made contact with the 
victim who advised she was contacted by her bank stating someone attempted to open an account at Home 
Depot in Spring, Texas using personal identifying information. The victim advised several other attempts 
were also made at numerous other businesses. During the investigation, Detectives reviewed video 
surveillance and identified the suspect pictured below as responsible for the identity theft at various stores. 

If you have any information about the identity of this suspect please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 
refer to Case Number 18A040579. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Information Source: 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division                                                    
Follow us on: 

 
@MCTXSheriff 

https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff
https://nextdoor.com/agency/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/?i=ncymjjjnntqxndbgsyhj

